
Juha, the Cave Spider, Dragon of the South  

Siân Eternal, Voice of the Empire on the Vallorn  

Merel of the Eternal family, deputy Voice of the Empire on the Vallorn 

 

I write you a message on behalf of the Dragons, who look upon all, Hinodir and Orobus.  I hope 

this message reaches you well. 

 

They thank you for your communication.  

 

Warlocks have been sent to the library of Phaleron in Hercynia, I assume you know where this is. 

It resides within Mourning Hollow. During the day this regio will be powerful enough for the 

Warlocks to cast the ritual as discussed. 

 

We shall send word to you on the Saturday to make sure that those who wish to witness it can 

attend. We cannot use your magical portal, so will make other means to travel there. 

 

We can use that ritual to scry upon the region, and so offer you the ability to cast a ritual that I 

do not believe is in Imperial Lore.  This ritual that will allow us to allow you to find for you 

places of historical interest within your region.  Alternatively, we can instruct our Warlocks to cast 

any other day ritual as agreed. 

 

We shall be able to speak about Illium and other matters if that is what you wish. 

 

May your ancestors look up on your deeds 

Warlock Kray of the Shattered Sphere 

 

 


